City of New Haven
Office Of Management and Budget
Justin M. Elicker, Mayor
Shannon McCue, City Budget Director

Wednesday, September 25, 2024

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers
President, Board of Alders

23rd Ward

Board of Alders

165 Church Street

New Haven, CT 06510

RE: Ordinance Amendment to Appropriating Ordinance #1 Eliminating Negative
Line-Item Balances for the Fiscal Year Ending 6-30-2024

Dear Honorable President Walker-Myers:

Please find attached an ordinance amendment pursuant to article VIII of the charter and
section 2-385 to section 2-389 of the code of general ordinances eliminating negative line-
item balances for the fiscal year ending 6-30-24.

Please find attached an updated budgetary report for the pre-audit report for fiscal year

ended June 30, 2023. The report shall be filed in the Office of the City Clerk where it shall
be available for public inspection.

s L Cn

Shannon McCue
City Budget Director

165 Church Street, New Haven, 06510 (203) 946-6413



